Hello coaches,

Bulls Science Olympiad at the University of South Florida is proud to announce its first invitational, taking place via Satellite SO on November 19th, 2022! As we are a fully university-run invite, you will not have to provide tests or volunteers, allowing you to completely focus on your team.

We will be hosting up to 100 Division B and 100 Division C teams with registration at $80 per team. We don’t want cost to be a significant barrier, so if the registration fee is an issue please do not hesitate to reach out to us at bulls.scioly@gmail.com. We plan on running all 23 events in both divisions, and our early date can provide a great chance for students to compete in the Fall or even work as tryouts if needed.

If you are interested, registration is currently open at https://forms.gle/v7un4W7DWqoTrYwz5. We will email you within a few days after the form is submitted to confirm your teams are registered, and release details on payment/Scilympiad sometime after that. Looking to the future, we hope to host an in-person invitational next season and would love your support now to make that a reality!

Again, thank you for your continued support of your students’ opportunities and Science Olympiad as a coach, and we hope to see you at our invitational!

Best regards,
Lalith Roopesh
President, Bulls Science Olympiad
https://bullso.org/invitational 
bulls.scioly@gmail.com 
